-----Original Message-----

From: Filly  

Sent: 13 April 2014 11:19

To: Planning

Subject: Banner Homes - The Poplars Clifton Road Deddington

> To the Chief Planning Officer - Ref 14/00412/F

> 

> I cannot believe that I am having to contact you again in connection with yet another proposed development in Deddington. I have only lived here for just over two years and this village appears to be constantly threatened by proposed excessive and unattractive development. I appreciate that areas have to accept some additional housing, but it must be in areas which can accomodate the increase. It doesn't seem to have any effect how the people of this community feel about what is happening and you are riding rough shod over a beautiful rural area. 

> 

> Please could you note that there are far too many cars going through and parking in the village already and will not be long before we have a serious accident. Increased housing will put unacceptable pressure on local services and presumably your intention is that in a number of years we will become a continuation of Banbury. I hope I do not live long enough to see it.

> 

> I feel very strongly about this and disappointed that local farmers are prepared to sell their land to developers, knowing how it will affect the area.

> 

> Felicity Dix

> 

